No Smoking Policy

Purpose 

Note:  Not allowing smoking in the work place has become a common practice. Many local ordinances prohibit smoking in the work place. This policy can be used to explain and delineate the no-smoking requirement.

The Company is committed to taking reasonable measures to provide a healthy and productive work environment for its employees and to provide a smoke-free workplace within the Company and outside its main entrances.

Policy 

All Company-owned and leased office buildings in the United States will be designated as no smoking facilities and anyone wishing to smoke must leave the building. Smoking will be permitted outside the building, and away from the main entrances, in designated areas only. This policy applies to all employees, contract labor, customers, visitors, and vendors.

Managers are responsible for ensuring that productivity is not negatively impacted by absences from workstations due to smoking.

The following paragraph is an example of how a company can support employees who have a smoking habit, at little cost to the company. This is not a requirement.

The Company will provide assistance to help employees who want to stop smoking, including health information, insurance coverage for external assistance as defined in group insurance packages, and referrals for other sources of help. Information on insurance coverage and other sources of smoking cessation assistance is available from Human Resources.

